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FOR CLASS PG I - Class II

Ref: DPSG/Cir/17-18/Admn:56 08-06-2017

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

We missed the presence of the parents who could not attend the 1% open house meeting for classes PG I to II held on 6
May 2017 at 9.00 am in the school premises. Summary of the suggestions from the parents and measures adopted from
the school are as follows:

1.

Since there is no prescribed book of rhymes, children will be provided with handouts of rhymes to
enhance skills which are beyond the text activities. More number of rhymes would be taken and the
selection of rhymes would depend on the interest of the children.

A suggestion was made that a specific date should be given for conducting spelling test instead

of a week’s span. All parents present unanimously agreed upon giving a week span rather than a
specific date for the spelling test. Learning of spellings should be a continuous process and not

an event. .
Parents felt that the details of activities should be mentioned in the snap homework so that they know
the purpose of the activity. The Snap Homework App has already been downloaded by almost 80%
parents of Junior Wing. Columns in Log Book have been made broader to inform about academics and
activities in and around the classroom in detail.

The introduction of the digital boards is in the process and the matter has been already forwarded to the
higher authorities. The needful would be done after formal sanction from the school management.

. With warm regards and an expectation to have better attendance of parents in next open house.
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